Daily Announcements
Monday, January 28th
BuildUp Club will meet today (Monday) after-school in Room 277. New members always welcome. See Mrs. Salgueiro's website for more info.
A reminder to all members of the Competition Math Club - the MathCounts school competition will take place today (Monday) after-school in Room 182. The competition will begin at 2:45 pm and end at approximately 4:30 pm. Please arrange transportation accordingly.
Want to help paint the sets for our Seussical play? If you never did you should. These things are fun and fun is good. Come down to the art room 56 after school today (Monday) or Thursday!
Any student on the HMS Activities Night Planning Committee and any HMS student interested in helping to plan February's Activities Night please plan to attend a meeting on Wednesday in Mrs. Young's room, 202, right after school. The next Activities Night of the year will be held on Friday, February 8th, and we need your help to make the night as outstanding as it can be. The meeting will end by 3:15. Hope to see you there.
Potter Cup is great and all, but you know what's even better than exercise? READING. If you support our anti-movement movement, please stop by the library on Wednesday after-school for a Reading Olympics meeting
Attention 6th Grade Skiers and Snowboarders, forms are due by Friday. This trip will close when seats are filled on the bus. Forms can be found on the website.
Attention 7th grade! Did you take art with Mrs. Kwoczak last quarter? Make sure to pick up any artwork before Friday.
Hey, 8th Graders, have your families and friends take out a special ad in the yearbook just for you! Ads are on sale until Feb.16th, so don't delay! Tell your family and fans to visit Ms. Ramos's website, where they can find the link to place their order!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
This gold ring with a white rose was found in Mrs. Luckshire's room on Friday and this purse was found on afternoon Bus 23. Come to the tech office if either of these items is yours.
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